
 
 

SOUTHEAST	ISLAND	SCHOOL	DISTRICT	
 
 

WE	NEED	YOUR	FEEDBACK!	
 
 
The Southeast Island School District Board of Education is asking ALL 
stakeholders (parents, students, community members, staff members, 
etc.) to complete a Strategic Planning Pre-survey.  This 
survey is your opportunity to share your perspective on several topics 
that are critical to the development of SISD’s new Strategic Plan. 
 
What is a Strategic Plan?  This plan will: 

• set the district's direction for the next 3-5 years 
• focus on the district's priorities and action plans in the areas of 

student learning and achievement 
• be based on input from stakeholders 
• act as a road map to success, providing the superintendent and 

staff with direction and allowing them to focus on outcomes 

 

The survey can be completed online –  
just go to the SISD website home page 

(www.sisd.org) and scroll to the box labeled 
“Strategic Planning” to find the link. 

 
All responses are anonymous. 
 
 
 

Thank	you	so	much	for	your	help	J	




